TOWN OF GRIFFITH REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION MEETING OF DECEMBER17, 2019

Commission President Larry Ballah called the December 17, 2019 meeting to order at 6:34 p.m. at the Griffith Town Hall 111 N. Broad Street, Griffith, Indiana.

Those in Attendance

Larry Ballah Redevelopment Commission President

Richard Miller Absent

Rick Ryfa Redevelopment Commission Member
Tony Hobson Redevelopment Commission Member
Melissa Robbins Redevelopment Commission Secretary

Also in Attendance

Shari Bradtke McNeil Attorney for the Redevelopment Commission

Steve McDermott
Rick Konopasek
Greg Mance

Building Commissioner
Director of Public Works
Town of Griffith Police Chief

Facade Program: Facade Application was submitted for 112 E Ridge Road,

Commission Member Rick Ryfa motion to approve application in the amount of \$5000.00 also any future tenants will be eligible for

a the Facade Signage Program, Commission Member Tony

Hobson seconded the motion. All in Favor.

Resolutions Declaratory Resolution No. 41, whereas, pursuant as amended the

Town of Griffith Redevelopment Commission previously adopted and amended a Declaratory Resolution establishing an economic development area and an Allocation Area therein designated as the "Downtown Griffith Redevelopment District", as expanded in 2015 in the Town. Commission Member Rick Ryfa made a motion

to adopt the motion, Commission Member Melissa Robbins

seconded the motion. All in Favor.

Public Comment:

Meeting closed at 6:45p.m

None

Rich Miller – Vice President

Michelle Strauch - Recording Secretary